
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  Regular Session MEETING DATE: December 8, 2020 

FROM: Erin West, City Clerk 

SUBJECT: Recognition - Boy Scout Troop 577 
 

BACKGROUND 

On November 14, the GCS Boy Scout Troop 577 worked to clear access for emergency services to the 

residence of an elderly woman, Mrs. Charlotte Gill who recently is recovering from a heart attack. The 

Scouts worked all day Saturday to clear trees and underbrush to provide 30’ frontage access to the 

roadway. The Troop spent 44-man hours to accomplish this. As you can see from the pictures, the house 

was not visible prior from the roadway. If you reference the utility pole you can now see the residence. 

The City Electric Department also assisted clearing around their electric service. The project was at 

3176 CR 209. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 
 


